
Greetings from Georgia 811, 
 
At Georgia 811, our mission is to keep Georgians safe and connected. There are many Georgians that are 
not aware of the Georgia dig law or the free services provided by Georgia 811 and its member utility 
companies to keep residents safe while digging. We are emailing you today about your city’s website 
and hope that you can provide information on your website about Georgia 811 so your citizens can stay 
safe and connected.  
 
To help make it easy for you, we have created a resource page on our website where you can find 
information about Georgia 811 to post on your website along with logos you can download and “copy 
and paste” code for many different logos and graphics for Georgia 811.  
 
You can view our resource page at: http://georgia811.com/ga811resources.aspx 
 
If you already have information about Georgia 811 on your website, we request that you still view our 
resource page to make sure your information is current and includes information about our recently 
created eRequest online form where Homeowners can contact us without having to call 811. 
 
Once you have posted Georgia 811 information to your website, please let us know so we can share the 
news and our gratitude on our social media accounts! 
 
We apologize if this email is reaching you in error and would request that you forward it to the person 
responsible for your city’s website. 
 
If you have any questions or need any assistance, do not hesitate to contact me and I will be glad to 
help. Thank you for your time and we hope that you will join us in our effort to make Georgia a safe 
digging state. Damage prevention is a shared responsibility. 
 
Regards, 
 
Brian Crews 
Webmaster 
Cell: 770.680.7053 
www.georgia811.com 
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